
 

 

 

JOHN MUTINDA VUNDI 

ID: 10177569 

This is to inform the general public, stakeholders and our 

esteemed members that Mr. John Mutinda Vundi (whose 

photo appears above) ceased to be an employee of 

Mombasa Parents Club and The Nyali School. 

He is therefore, not authorized to transact any business on 

behalf of Mombasa Parents Club and The Nyali School and 

that MPC and The Nyali School shall not take responsibility 

for any transaction made by him. 

The Nyali School is owned by The Mombasa Parents Club 


